
 April 2025 

TES KNIGHTLY        

              NEWS MINI 

Our Celebration of Learning will take place on April 24 from 4:30—6:30 p.m.  Please use our Parent 

Portal to select a time to come in.  Students will be displaying and demonstrating a snap-shot of 

some important things they have been working on at school.   

To book your time slot, please login to the PowerSchool Parent Portal beginning April 9th to sign up 

or you can call the school office at 204-886-2620 if you do not have access to a computer.  We will be 

booking a maximum of 6 students into 4 time slots over the evening: 4:30, 5:00, 5:30, and 6:00.                       

Please book your appointment as soon as possible.   

BULLYING IS A COMMUNITY ISSUE!  JOIN US! 

Every year, people around the world put on a pink shirt and stand in solidarity to       

continue fighting for equality and acceptance. 

 The Day of Pink initiative provides students with the opportunity to discuss the impact of 

bullying and how they can use their power to help create a safe and respectful school      

environment.   

TEPAC News 

Plants Plus orders are 

due back to the school 

on April 11th.  Thanks 

for your support! 

 

 

 

A REMINDER TO PARENTS AND GUARDIANS 
Please do not use the staff parking lot or bus loop to drop-off or pick up children. 

 

These areas will be closed to all parents/guardians from 8:00 a.m.—4:00 p.m.                                                               
It is necessary for the gate in the staff parking lot to remain closed. 

students are expected to use the crosswalk to enter or leave the school grounds. 

Crossing guards are on duty before and after school each day.                                

Grade 6  

Farwell Pictures 

April 23 at 9:15 am 

Mitchell’s Soup  

                         Thank you to everyone who supported the          

Mitchell’s Soup fundraiser.                                                                                       

Enjoy your soup! 


